
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
With our recent weather, we would encourage that all students come properly prepared for 
the day.  Students will continue to go outside during recess and lunch on most days.  
Please ensure your child has proper rain gear and cold weather clothes to help keep them 
dry and warm.  Outdoor learning continues in the rain as well so please help your students 
come prepared! 

 

Don’t miss out! 
 

1. Wednesday, Dec. 1st – Orders must be in by Friday, Nov. 26th 
2. Wednesday, Dec. 15th – Orders must be in by Friday, Dec. 10th 

(please consider ordering for both days in one order!) 
 

No Late Orders Accepted! 
 

HOW TO ORDER: 
1. Click: https://munchalunch.com/schools/anderson/ 
2. Register for an account. 
3. “Add” - Your children and division to your account. 
4. Click on “Order Lunch” button. 
5. You will see menus for your child and which menus to order for, click “next”. 
6. Select the items you want to order, click “add” arrow. 
7. Once your done, click “next menu” arrow. 
8. Once you’ve ordered from all the menus you would like, click “finished”. 
9. Summary page will appear, if complete, click “next”. 
10. Verify your order, click “submit my order”. 
11. Click “Pay” button. Enter payment information & done! Email confirmation will be sent. 
▪ If you need assistance with ordering or do not have access to the internet, please contact 
Veronica at andersonhotlunch@gmail.com 

 

Last Chance… 
You have until Sunday, November 28th to support Division 2 and their Mushroom Project.  
Please see our last newsletter for ordering with your Cash-On-Line account. 
 

Next week is your last chance to participate in Division 15’s PJ Fundraiser for West Coast 
Kids Cancer Foundation.  Please see our last newsletter for ordering.  Also, exciting news 
regarding this West Coast Kids Cancer Foundation Fundraiser… check out the article written 
in the Richmond News, Div. 15 in the News! 
 

Upcoming Dates to Remember  
Monday, November 29 – Volleyball after school 3:00 pm 
Wednesday, December 1    -    Run Club 8:15 to 8:35 pm – Weather Permitting 
Friday, December 3 -  Wear your Anderson Eagles Spirit Wear.  Please feel free to wear 
your old school spirit wear or the new school spirit wear delivered this week.  If you don’t 
have either, please wear black, white and or teal to show your school spirit! 
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